
Guidelines for reopening Scappoose Public Library  

on June 17, 2020 

New temporary hours are: 

 Tuesday: 11 a.m. to 3 p.m. 
 Wednesday: 2 p.m. to 6 p.m. 
 Thursday: 11 a.m. to 3 p.m. 
 Friday: 2 p.m. to 6 p.m. 
 Saturday: 11 a.m. to 3 p.m. 

 

We will continue to offer curbside pickup during our open hours. 

Total occupancy of the library will be 15 patrons plus onsite staff. We 

must limit use of the children’s area to one family at a time. Patrons are 

urged to practice social distancing of 6 feet whenever possible. 

Patrons will be greeted at the door. If the library is at capacity, they will 

be asked to wait or return. 

Face coverings are required for all staff and all patrons 2 years and 

older. Masks will be available at no charge. Hand sanitizer will be 

provided, and gloves will be available upon request. 

We ask all patrons to limit their visit to 30 minutes. Only 4 public 

computers will be available, and the 30-minute limit will apply. 

Headphones will not be available: Patrons may bring their own. 

Signs and markers will be posted to direct traffic flow and encourage 

social distancing. 

We can offer no public restrooms at this time.  

Story times and other events are cancelled until further notice. 

 


